
 

 

Competitor Bulletin Number 1 

Issued on 1 January 2025 at 19:00 

 

 

Dear Competitor, 

Changes to the Regulations 

Since the publication of the Regulations on 25 December 2024 we have made some changes 

which have been incorporated into those Regulations however, in order to highlight the changes 

made, this Bulletin details them below: 

 

3. Authorisations 

We have been invited to be a round of these additional championships: 

ANWCC Stage Rally Championship, and the;  

SD34 Stage Rally Championship 

 

6. Competitor Eligibility 

The following Association has been added: 

Association of North-Western Car Clubs (ANWCC) 

We forgot to add this Association that the Club has recently joined. 

We have correctly titled ANEMMC as Association of North East Midland Motor Clubs 

 

14. Officials of the Event 

The title “Clerk of Course (Route) – Jon Binns” is amended to: 

Route Director & Deputy Clerk of Course – Jon Binns 

Motorsport UK has indicated that it believes the NCRs prevent multiple individuals from holding the 

role of Clerk of the Course and so has required us to change Jon's title. Jon will however remain in 

control of all aspects of the Route of the event. 

 

Version 2 of the Regulations (published 1 January 2025) are available on the Beverley & District 

Motor Club website at www.bdmc.org.uk/competitors 

 

Matthew Atkinson – Clerk of the Course 

http://www.bdmc.org.uk/competitors

